Graduate Council Minutes

November 3, 2006
Members present: Tom Barnett; Tom Eaves; Lisa Eichelberger; Sue Odom and Russell Porter.  Ray Wallace was excused.

Non-Members present:
Susan Hunter and Tammy Wilson

Meeting called to order to Eaves at 12:30 p.m.
1. MALS course proposals
· Barnett gave a brief overview of course proposals.  Rational was given for adding courses and the qualifications of faculty.  A motion was made by Eichelberger to approve all courses and course number changes as proposed, Odom seconded, and Council approved.

2. Council discussed several changes in the graduate faculty data, corrections will be made.  Letters will be sent to all faculty notifying them of their graduate faculty status.

3. Other

· Online application should be available for review prior to Christmas.

· Eaves would like to see the Graduate School homepage more prominently listed on the Clayton State homepage.  

· Barnett reported three new applicants for MALS for Spring semester.

· Porter stated there are four students who meet the qualifications for graduate school and will take transitional courses in Spring and begin MHA course work in Fall.

· Odom stated there are six MSN students who will begin course work in Fall, Odom will contact students to see what track they are planning to take and encourage those in the administration track to take transitional courses offered in Spring.

· Wilson will request access to Recruitment Plus for the directors for each program.
· Barnett inquired if there were plans to have travel money set aside for Graduate School.  Eaves explained that funds should be requested for travel through the department/school.

· Porter asked if there were funds for Student Assistants and Eaves explained there are student assistant funds allocated to the school/department.  Those funds may be used for graduate student assistants.
· All three programs will have a site visit.  Clayton State will be notified at least six weeks prior to the visit.  Usually the visit occurs within the first year.  Eaves will do a preliminary review of courses not the syllabus.
Meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m.
Submitted by:  Tammy Wilson

